
 
 

 
 

              
              
        

           
             

      
 

 
 

       

 

                 
      

 
 

                  
                

  

 
     

 

 

      
 

 

         
               
              

            

        

           
          

Have you ever wished that you could be a student at Hogwarts? Do you 
also love Science? Well, this is the club for you! Our Magic for Muggles 
club will let all 4th, 5th, and 6th grade students travel to Hogwarts to 
participate in some fun science experiments. We will visit the Sorting 
Hat to be placed into our Hogwarts houses, brew the best potions, and 
discover hidden creatures within the UES. 

Club Information: 
Wednesday from 3:00-4:00. 

Wednesday, November 8th - Wednesday, May 8th. 
Mrs. Battersby’s Room (S-4) 
Club Advisor: Mrs. Battersby 

mbattersby@mtps.us 

This club will be filled on a first come first serve basis. Students will be placed on a 
waiting list if we become full. 

Please remove this section of this paper and return it to the Main Office byOctober 27th. You 
will receive confirmation that youare registered for the club, orplaced on the waiting list, by 

October 30th. 

Student’s Name: 

Student’sHomeroom Teacher: 

I give permission for my child to participate in Magic for Muggles, an after school 
Harry Potter Science club. I understand that I must pick my child up at 4:00 in 
front of the UES, as there are no after school buses for this club. 

Parent’s Name: 

Parent’s Contact Information: 

Are there any allergy or food restrictions? 
(Please be detailed, as our Science experiments may use food or other materials.) 
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